
From: steve skinner [mailto:delmar5050@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Friday, September 11, 2015 12:44 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: Rin 1210-ab32 
 
As a small investor (retired Firefighter) I sell covered calls and cash secured puts to 
augment the low yeilds on fixed income investments. The feds policy keeping interest 
rates low has been a negative in trying to maintain a yeild that keeps up with inflation. 
Covered calls and secured puts are both very conservative plays that I use within my 
IRA. I would request that you reconsider your plan to remove option writing within IRAs. 
 
 
Respectfully 
 
Steven Skinner 
 
818-585-6853 
 


